
 

Circular No. LP/2024-25/22                                        Date: 24.09.2024 

 

Dear Parent 

This is a gentle reminder to drop your child at school by 7:45 a.m. sharp 

tomorrow, 25th September 2024 (Wednesday), for the movie 

excursion (previously communicated as 8:00 a.m.) and pick up your 

wards by 12:35 p.m. Kindly adhere to the given timings. 

 

Please keep in mind: 

1. Your child should come in the Proper school uniform and wear their school 

ID card (mandatory). 

2. Ensure all items, such as the school bag, lunch box, water bottle and shoes, 

are labelled. However, the refreshment will be provided by the school also. 

3. Only the school diary needs to be packed—no books should be brought. 

4. 25.09.2024 (i.e. tomorrow) will be a holiday for the Students 

who are not attending the Movie excursion. 

 

Headmistress 

Learning Plus 

 


